The National Workshop on Christian Unity is coming to Minnesota!

MAY 1-4 Hilton Minneapolis, Downtown
On-Line Registration & Workshop Brochure Available at NWCU.ORG

The National Workshop on Christian Unity is the U.S. premier event devoted to reconciliation
among Christians and dialogue with people of faith from various religious traditions
You are invited to be with us for evening events, one-day sessions,
or the entire 4-day workshop
Join us for a concert at St. Olaf’s Catholic Church commemorating
the 500th Anniversary of the Reformation
Share in the banquet celebration with Rev. Peg Chemberlin,
retiring Executive Director of the Minnesota Council of Churches
Come, share and learn about current issues, including ecumenism, immigration,
climate change, prayer, heritage, multiculturalism, and more!

Join us this May in Minneapolis!



